

Folksworth C of E (VC) Primary School

Apreece Road, Folksworth, Peterborough, PE7 3TY

Headteacher: Michelle Norbury NPQH

Telephone: 01733 240562

Email: office@folksworth.cambs.sch.uk

Website: https://folksworth.eschools.co.uk

Twitter: @FolksworthCofE

17th March 2020

Dear Parents/ Carers,

I'm sure you will appreciate that things are changing quickly with the regular updates around the Coronavirus. We will continue to keep you informed of the guidance and decisions we are receiving from the Local Authority and Nationally. As a result of this our decisions may appear to be changing quickly, please be assured that these decisions are being made in good faith based upon the guidance we have at the time.

The following updates are set out below:

- Self-isolation is now 14 days, not 7 as initially recommended.
- Due to whole families self-isolating where children may not necessarily be showing symptoms
 we will be providing work which can be accessed electronically. We will prepare this and
 share ways in which this can be accessed later this week.
- Parents/ Carers of children in more vulnerable groups, such as having pre-existing medical conditions or asthma, may wish to remove their children from school as a preventative measure. In these circumstances the absence will be authorised.
- As we are minimising visitors to our school all YDP after school clubs (Mondays and Wednesdays) will be cancelled.

If you have any questions please do contact us or refer to the guidance on the https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/

We appreciate your continued support in this time of uncertainty. We will keep you updated as we receive further developments.

Yours sincerely,

Michelle Norbury Headteacher





